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February 10, 2022 
 
John Norton 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, ON 
N9Y 2Y9 
 
By email:  jnorton@kingsville.ca 
 
Dear John, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated February 2, 2022 requesting an update regarding the new 
JK-12 school to be built on Jasperson Drive in Kingsville. 
 
The Board is fully committed to the construction of the school and we acknowledge the 
interest of the Town and the community regarding the status of the school build and the 
related construction schedule.  The Board is engaged in conversations with the Ministry 
of Education and is evaluating the results of its tender submissions.  The Board is hopeful 
that it can provide the Town of Kingsville with an update by the end of February. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call directly.  
I would be happy to meet with you and I look forward to partnering with the Town on this 
exciting new school build. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Shelley Armstrong, CPA, CA 
Superintendent of Business and Treasurer 
T:  519 255 3222 ext. 10210 
Email:  shelley.armstrong@publicboard.ca 
 
 
cc:  Erin Kelly, Director of Education 
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